
Please join us on Good Friday, April 18th at every 
ATCU office for a bake sale to raise money for 
ATCU’s Relay for Life team, Connected for a Cure.  
All proceeds will go directly to Relay for Life.

Tshirts
10$

atcu.com   |   1.800.470.0704

Pick up a free 
Financial Guide for Young Adults 
from any one of our offices for tips 
and information you can use for life!

Our next e-newsletter with more 
insightful, up-to-date information 
is headed your way this July!

What animal was the first soup 
made from in 6000 BC?

•   Studies found that cats are capable of recognizing their 
   owner’s voice, but they can choose to ignore it.
•   Human fingernails can grow up to four times faster than toenails.
•   Yawns are more contagious among people with closer relationships.

                 Source: sotruefacts.com

We’re always looking for ways to make BYFY more relevant and interesting 
for our readers. So, we want to hear from you. If you have any topics you’d like 
to see, drop us a line at marketing@atcu.com. Your input is appreciated!

Wait. Be patient.Like us

Tweet us The storm will pass.

- Robert Schuller

GreyMatter

TrickyTrivia

Federally insured by NCUA Equal Opportunity Lender

Click here to email your response. 
First correct response receives a $10 deposit.

spring14

The spring will come.

Must meet membership and credit requirements. $25 minimum required to open share account. Federally insured by NCUA. 
*Ask an ATCU employee for a complete list of approved services. ATCU will not be held liable for any accident or injury. Dinner & 
limo ride may be limited to area of residence for up to four hours. No alcohol allowed. Some restrictions may apply. Minors must 
have parent’s consent. No purchase necessary. Value up to $500. Synced account & approved service must be in good standing.

Open a new Synced account or add an 
approved* additional service to your existing 
Synced account by May 15th to be entered in 
a random drawing to win dinner & a limo ride 
with 3 of your closest friends!

Federally insured by NCUA Equal Opportunity Lender
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dinner   •   l imo   •   fr iends

ynced

Click here for more information on how to protect against identity theft

Federally Insured by NCUA. Must meet membership & age requirements.  Minimum of $25 required to open share 
account. *See an ATCU employee for a list of approved services and Ofiicial Rules. Some restrictions may apply. Minors 
must have parent’s consent. No purchase necessary.  Value of grand prize not to exceed $1000, 3 night stay maximum.

Open a new youth account or add an 
additional approved service* to your existing youth 
account during this special week to be entered to 
win a weekend trip to the beach. * 
On Friday, April 25th stop by your local branch 
for educational literature, refreshments and special 
prizes just for you!

Federally insured by NCUA Equal Opportunity Lender

Upcoming Promotion

Current Promotion

We believe that hard work should pay off.

Must be a member of one of Alabama Teachers Credit Union’s youth clubs (Savasaurus, Generation 
Next, or Synced).  UTMA (Uniform Transfer to Minors Act) accounts qualify for Honor Roll Rewards 
for members up to the age of 19; however, the transactions will be subject to the Uniform Transfers 
to Minors Act of Alabama. One (1) reward per Social Security number per term only.  ATCU will pay 
$2.00 for every A and $1.00 for every B made in either the Fall term or the Spring term for 2013-
2014 school year only.  No rewards for any other grades will be given. June 30, 2014 for Spring term.  
Deposits will be given for average grades only (6 or 9 weeks grade), not final or term grades.  De-
posits for rewards will be made to share accounts only. Rewards for Spring grades will be paid no 
later than July 31, 2014.  Submit report cards to any ATCU office to participate.  Report cards have 
to be a copy of an actual report card or verifiable by school insignia.  No exceptions will be made.  
Some restrictions may apply.  A minimum of $25 is required to open share account.  Youth mem-
bers under the age of 16 are required to have a parent, grandparent, legal guardian, or other own-
er given written consent by the previously listed parties to open new services on the account and 
sign for transactions.  Contact an ATCU employee for more details. Federally insured by NCUA.

Report cards must be received by
June 30, 2014 (Spring Term)

R e c e i v e  $ 2  f o r  e v e r y  A  a n d  $ 1  f o r  e v e r y  B.

Honor Roll Rewards
2013 - 2014

High school seniors & college undergraduates -
Apply by April 15th for your chance to be 
awarded one of seven $3000 scholarships.

Visit our website for an application 

packet and official rules.

We believe there is a success story in all of us.

“

“

I am eternally grateful for the opportunity that I got                   

to further my education through the credit union.

- Donald Morgan

2010 Synced Seniors Scholarship Recipient
Gadsden Member since 2007

Senior - Alabama A    &  M University

Apply now through April 15th

visit our website for application, official rules, and more. ynced

Scholarship  Program
High School   &   CollegiateATCU’s

Never cut a tree down in the wintertime. 
Never make a negative decision in the low time. 
Never make your most important decisions when 
you are in your worst moods.  

Card Cracking Scam Targets Younger Members
Cash-strapped college students are being recruited to participate in a scam referred to as “card 
cracking.” Using ATM/debit cards and PINs willingly provided by the students, fraudsters deposit 
fraudulent checks to the students’ accounts. The funds are subsequently withdrawn by the fraudsters 
with the students receiving a portion of the funds for their participation. The “card cracking” scam 
was reported to originate in Chicago and generally targeted college students who were recruited 
through social media, including Facebook and YouTube. Participants were even recruited in-person 
at college campuses. Willing participants provide the fraudsters with their ATM/debit cards and PINs. 
The fraudsters deposit fraudulent checks (stolen or counterfeit checks) to the student accounts via 
ATMs and subsequently withdraw the funds. The fraudulent checks were subsequently returned 
unpaid and charged back to the students’ accounts. This scam is now being reported nationwide.
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